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CONTRIBUTION TO FIREWORKS IN CARNIVAL 

WEEK 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING   REPORT 15/25 8 APRIL 

1) BACKGROUND 

a) In 2022 Ventnor Town Council agreed to give a financial contribution to the 
Fireworks arranged for Carnival Week.  

b) Ventnor Town Council has continued to contribute £250 towards the Fireworks 
arranged for Carnival Week.  

c) There is provision in the Community Development budget line for the Fireworks.  

2) RECOMMENDATION 

That the Members: 

 Consider whether they wish VTC to contribute £250 towards the Fireworks for 

 Carnival Week this year.  

 

  


